
From: mmlancast <mmlancast@tumwater.net> 
Date: April 26, 2018 at 4:24:49 PM PDT 
To: <steve.wright@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: <External>  Connected March and April 

Steve I wanted to comment on your article in the recent "Connected" March/April 
2018.  I have been very concerned about the bitcoin businesses coming into our 
valley.  I thank you for addressing this issue.  I am worried about the amount 
of power these businesses use.  I would like to see our power protected from 
businesses using a great deal of our power with no way of providing more jobs in our 
community.  In my opinion I would like to see those who work at bringing more 
businesses to our valley look at how many jobs these businesses will offer in our 
community.  I think about the Alcoa plant sitting idle and hope the power from that 
plant could be saved and used for a manufacturing company who would come in and 
revamp the huge plant into something that could bring jobs to our valley. 
  
I appreciate you taking the time to read my e-mail and again appreciate your help in 
making sure our power is used to the best advantage of all the people in our valley 
not a few but the many who live here. 
  
Sincerely 
Marilyn Lancaster 
Monitor, WA 
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